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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA

 

Dear Residents,

 

Greetings from the NGA!

It is the responsibility of the NGA to maintain a high level of cleanliness and order in our village for the wellbeing of all residents.  In order to achieve this, we have to be uncompromising in the enforcement of our village rules. Here are a few reminders for all residents regarding the proper usage protocol of public areas within the village:

 

· Dog / Pet Waste - We all love our pets and occasionally let them outside for fun and exercise. While this is okay, we have to make sure to always clean up after them especially when they defecate in public areas such as roads, parks, playgrounds, etc. This serves as an act of courtesy for our neighbours and guests who also use these same areas for their regular activities. 
 

· Unserviceable Vehicles  - Be reminded to park all unused/stuck-up/ broken vehicles inside our homes or park them in the Johnson parking lot where they will be safe. Our public streets are meant to be used by ACTIVELY-USED PRIVATE VEHICLES only. Leaving unused and broken vehicles on our public streets will cause congestion inside the village and that can lead to other unnecessary problems. 
 

· Commercial Vehicles - Much like the category above, our roads are only meant to be used by private vehicles. Commercial/business/government vehicles as well as all vehicles not being used for private personal use should be parked inside Johnson Park so as not to cause congestion and to free up road space for private working vehicles. 
· Garbage Receptacle Bins – After garbage collection, please move all garbage bins back inside your homes as soon as possible. Do not leave them unattended on the street for long periods of time. Aside from being unsightly, most garbage bins retain a foul odor even after they have been emptied and this will cause discomfort to neighbours, passersby, and joggers. For this reason, we are reminding you to immediately store all garbage bins back inside after collection.

· Vehicle Stickers – Lastly, we would like to remind all residents who have not yet renewed their car stickers to please do so at the soonest possible time. This can be done at the NGA office along Johnson Street. Please bring copies of the OR/CR of your vehicle/s.
 

Be reminded that our rules and regulations can only be beneficial if they are followed. If we want to maintain our image as one of the prestigious residential villages, we have to make sure that we all do our part.

Once again, thank you for your cooperation and have a wonderful day!

Sincerely,

The NGA
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